CANADA

MiNISTER OF MARINE
Ottawa, August 22nd, 1930,

Dear Sir,

I appreciate very much your sincere
congratulations upon my inclusion in the new Cabinet as
Minister of Marine.

With many thanks, I remain,

Yours faithfully,

S

—

Sir Arthur Currie,
President,
MeGill University,
Montreal, P. Q.




